
 Cinotti's loves to give back to our community.  Each month, our employees work together to 

create memorable birthday, holiday, or other celebration, special for families going through crisis. 

We are actively involved with various schools and churches in our area as well as, 

Dreams Come True, 

the Tim Tebow Foundation 

the Tom Coughlin Foundation. 

We proudly support our local police, fire, rescue, and military 

extend a helping hand in any way we can. 

 If you are seeking a donation and would like Cinotti's to consider your cause,  

please fill out the downloadable donation request form.   

Before you submit one, we kindly ask you to keep in mind a few things: 

1. We are a small family business and although we may want to, we simply cannot give to 

everyone who asks. 

2. We only meet once a month to discuss the donations not already budgeted for in our 

allowance. 

3. At least one month's advance written notice must be given to even be considered. 

4. NO NEW DONATIONS ARE CONSIDERED FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER OR 

DECEMBER. 

 

http://cinottisbakery.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/12/donation-request-form.pdf

